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June 30, 2016 
  

Walking Path by Buckwalter Recreation Center Closed July 11-17 
 
The walking path by the Buckwalter Recreation Center will be closed to the public from Monday, July 11, 2016 
through Sunday, July 17, 2016 due to nearby construction work.  For more information, contact the Engineering 
Department at 843-255-2700. 
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